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As a resident of Ashland Oregon for 27 years, I have appreciated the opportunity to 

vote by mail.  Voting by mail has been working!  I oppose this bill not only for myself, 

but on behalf of all Oregonians.  In-person voting requiring ID will be a waste of time 

and resources and many will find it difficult to find transportation to the voting spots.  

That may reduce the number of registered voters who actually are able to cast their 

votes.  Oregon voters are happy with our present system - please do not change it 

just because the current president wants to push this through. 


